
  
12/16/2021 

 

Replacement Vehicle Street Superintendent 

 

The black jeep that Tim currently utilizes is showing its age (1994).  I’ve asked Fred 

and Tim to keep a look out for a decent small truck to replace that with and 

they’ve found a 2015 GMC with approximately 50,000 miles on it for $30,800 from 

Stoops.  Tim and Fred have both looked over the vehicle and believe it is in good 

shape and that it would perform well as a replacement vehicle for Tim.   

 

The alternative would be to try and order a vehicle but the wait time is in excess 

of 6 months.  I am recommending that the council approve the purchase of the 

used pickup.  Funds will be split evenly from the street, park, and sewer 

departments.   

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager 

 

Town of Yorktown 
9800 W Smith St • PO Box 518 

Yorktown, IN 47396 

765-759-4003p • 765-759-4016f 

www.yorktownindiana.org 

 


